
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

September 17, 2024 

 

 
• Lego Club will be running after the eating portion of lunch in the library. You are also welcome to 

come and read a book during this time. 
• Choir meets today in block 3. 
• A huge congratulations to our grade 7/8 soccer team as they played in the first games of the season 

yesterday.  
• All our players did very well, exhibiting super sportsmanship and really displaying the spirit of soccer 

while playing. Mr. Owen and Mr. D. were very proud to be on the field with you! Next session is after 
school next Tuesday. 

• Some players have changed their minds about trying out for the 7/8 boys competitive basketball 
team. As a result, the schedule is being revised and there will be no basketball today at lunch. If you 
are no longer interested in trying out, please find Mr. Mallet and let him know.  

• On Thursday we will have Magic, Dungeons and Dragons and Pokeman club. Please be prepared 
and bring your stuff.   

• Cross country runners, please meet in the gathering space at the start of lunch to go for a run. 
• The first strings class for both intermediate and advanced is after school today. 
 


